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COMING EVENTS
Mondays - 7pm  Euchre
Wednesdays - 6:00pm-7:00pm Boot Camp

7:00pm-8:00pm Belly 
Dancing
8:00pm-9:00pm Hoops

Thursdays - 6:30pm-9:00pm -Fibre Arts 
Night

Saturdays - 8am-9:00am - Boot Camp

December 12 - J.O.Y. Dinner
December 13 - fundraising Zumba
December 19 - Christmas Dance
January 31, February 4-7 - Winter Carnival
April 9 - 50's Dance

MONTHLY LUNCHEON
Please remember there will be no lunch or 
Wellness Clinic in December, but will 
resume Jan. 27 2016. Thank-you to 
everyone who donated serving spoons.

NEXT MEETING 
The next regular meeting will be held 
Wednesday,  January 6 at 7:00 pm at the 
Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

RAFFLE TICKETS
PLEASE return ASAP. Draw date is fast 
approaching. Call 613-735-5938 to arrange 
pick up or drop off.

PLEASE COLLECT
We are looking for empty 710ml plastic pop 
bottles, to use for children's crafts.  If  you 
have any or could save some over Christmas 
for us, it would be much appreciated.  We 
will need them for the end of  January.  Just 
drop them at the Rankin Centre or call 613 
735-3380.  Thanks.

SANTA COMES TO RANKIN FIRE 
STATION
Don't forget to come to the Rankin Fire 
Station on Thursday, Dec. 17th at 7:00pm to 
meet Santa and give him your wishes and to 
meet and support your area frefghters.  See 
you there.

MEAT PIES, MEAT PIES
Thank you to all who responded to our meat 
pie fundraiser.  We had over a hundred pies 
ordered.  If  you have not received a call yet 
to pick up your pies that you had ordered, 
please call Muriel at 735-0224.  Let us know 
how you liked them and if  you would be 
interested in supporting this again next year.

WANTED
If  you have an older chest freezer that is in 
working condition, that you are wanting to 
get rid off  and would like to donate it to the 
Rankin Centre we would be happy to get it.  
We need one to freeze all our frozen pies for 
our fundraisers.  If  you can help us out give 
us a call at 613 735-0224.
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ANNUAL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
Once again the Rankin Centre will be 
sponsoring two scholarships for $1000.00 
each for students graduating from high 
school in 2016 and continuing on.  
Application forms and specifcations can be 
found on our website.  For more information 
you can call 613 735-0224.  Also if  anyone 
would like to sponsor a scholarship in 
memory of  a loved one, you can also call this 
number.

LOTTERY/CASH CALENDARS
This is your last chance to get in on the 
Crime Stoppers Calendars.  These make 
great Christmas gifts for the person who has 
everything.  Call Muriel at 735-0224 to get a 
calendar.  Make someone happy and support 
your local rec centre.

CARNIVAL BUTTONS
...will soon be ready and in your  mailbox.

MONTHLY ZUMBA® FUNDRAISER
Come shake it with Holly and raise money 
for the re-construction of  the new rink!
Cost: $5 per person
(all proceeds to RCRC)
Fall Schedule: 
once a month on Sunday @ 4 pm

December 13
For more information contact: 
Holly Dole (Zumba® Instructor)
holly.dole@gmail.com
www.facebook.com/groups/rankinzumba/
OR call Shelley Dole
613-735-1738

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports

CARNIVAL 2016
Because our carnival committee is so small 
this year, getting around to ask people for 
donations may be slow, so if  anyone wishing 
to donate a prize or money donation 
towards the carnival, please contact Julie 
Nieman or Sandra Johnstone.  We by no 
means want to miss anyone.  This will help 
out the carnival committee in their task of 
organizing another successful carnival.  I will 
be calling for food donations, workers in the 
bar/kitchen/booth and selling food tickets.  
We do appreciate your help in whatever way 
possible.  Sincerely, President - Sandra

CHRISTMAS DANCE - DEC. 19th
GET YOUR TICKETS FOR THE 
DANCE $10.00 per person from Sandra at 
613-732-3241.  Leave a message & I'll return 
your call and make arrangements for picking 
them up.
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RANKIN BIG DEER CONTEST 2015 
WINNERS
MYSTERY WEIGHT FOR DOE - from 
the "Big Buck Hunt Camp" - James Resmer.  
MYSTERY WEIGHT FOR BUCK - from 
the "Cohrane Creek Camp" - David 
Marquardt.  
BIGGEST DOE - from the "Young Bucks 
Hunt Camp" - Evan Johnstone - doe 
weighed 136.5 lbs.  
2ND BIGGEST DOE - from the "Griffth 
Camp" - Brian Griffth - doe weighed 133 
lbs.  
3RD BIGGEST DOE - from the "Young 
Bucks Hunt Camp" - Tyler Ashick - doe 
weighed 132.5 lbs.  
BIGGEST BUCK - from the "Dukes Of 
Rankin" - Matt Nagora - buck weighed 241 
lbs.  
2ND BIGGEST BUCK - from the "Twin 
Pines Hunt Camp" - Ben Doering - buck 
weighed 235.5 lbs.  
3RD BIGGEST BUCK - from the "Risto 
Camp" - Chris Mittag - buck weighed 221 
lbs.  
HUNTERS PARTICIPANT WINNERS: 
Rielly Thompson, Miranda Doering, Nick 
Witt, Larry Schroeder, Doug Schultz, 
Wilmer Verch, Peter Sauk, Fred Goodick, 
George Griffth, Crystal Hartwig.  
DOOR PRIZE WINNERS: 
George Griffth, Nick Witt, Wade Neuman, 
Casmir Sauk.  
DRAW ON GIFT BASKET & SHIRT: 
Lorenz Kelo, Wilmer Verch.  
Congratulations to all the winners and  huge 
thank-you to all participants in the Rankin 
Big Deer Contest 2015.  Re: The winner of 
the Mystery Weight for the buck - David 
Marquardt has not been able to be reached 
at the contact number to pick up his prize.  
If  you know David, please have him call 
Sandra at 613-732-3241.  Thanks!

NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT  
At this time, I would like to thank all 
our volunteers in all the different committees 
we have forming our Recreation Centre and 
to all the other volunteers that assist them.  
Our community has wonderful people in it 
and many of  you give countless hours of 
work and some of  you, "behind the scenes", 
so to speak.  What comes out as an enjoyable 
event for those that attend, has many hours 
of  preparation by our volunteers.  Please 
keep up the great work and know that you 
are most certainly appreciated.  Along with 
our event planners and helpers,  I also would 
like to thank all of  you who attend our 
events and many of  you are faces we see at 
multiple events throughout the year.  It is 
great to have you participate.  We've had 
some bumps in the journey this year at the 
Recreation Centre, but we are confdent that 
we will meet our goals and expectations for 
2016.  One of  them being our NEW ICE 
SURFACE.  As we are coming to the end of 
another year, we must count our blessings 
and share in the love of  a great community.  
May you have a safe and blessed Christmas!  
President - Sandra Johnstone
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